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Senate Passes House Bill 408

Concord, NH - Senator Avard released the following statement on the
passage of House Bill 408, relative the rights of foster parents: 

"Personal medical freedom shouldn't play a factor in a qualified parents' ability to foster
a child," stated Senator Avard. 

"House Bill 408 ensures that children and adults living in foster homes have the same
rights regarding vaccinations as all other children and adults in New Hampshire." 
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